

July 1, 2008

To: West Coast Media Group Mr. Ave Bernard, President 705 9th Street, Suite 109 Florence, Oregon 97439

Dear Ave,

I am writing to thank you for the outstanding job you have been doing to help us elevate the image of our business and bring us more customers. The level of professionalism and service you are providing is well above what we had expected and is greatly appreciated.

The new Restaurant Guide is a perfect example of this. It's a first class piece at a very fair price. The production values are terrific and I am proud of the way that our business is represented.

I also want to thank you for the great work on our website. The site has improved dramatically with the aid of your ideas and expertise.

We place great value on our relationship with West Coast Media Group and look forward to continuing for many years ahead.

Sincerely,

Randy Curtola, Owner Ocean Dunes Golf Links The Bistro at Ocean Dunes